
Lonnie Kenneda
I am NOT in support of the revised second draft but do support the initial draft proposal. These
new regulation are excessively restrictive and ensure that no one will be able to produce in our
state. This would have a devastating effect on Wyoming's economy and certainly kill the largest
jobs sector in our state. Don't do it!


